


FOREIGN OFFICE, S.W.1l.

(A 2184/1031/51) 24th March, 1938.

Dear Mr. Mitchell-Hedges,
Many thanks for your letter of the 21st Marche.
I shall be happy to see you at the Foreign
Office next week. Provided it suits you I would
suggest Wednesday afternoon next, the 30th March,
between 3.30 and 4.30. Perhaps you will let me

know if this is convenient.

F. A. Mitchell-Hedges, Esq.




